From: megatlin [mailto:megatlin@verizon.net]

Sent: Tuesday, May 09, 2006 6:10 AM

Subject: Important Info

You may want to pass this around for the neighbors in the Villas.

Our neighbor on Coyote Ridge had a break in this weekend. It wasn't quite dark out yet, and it was obviously someone who was watching the house. This neighbor left to grab something from the grocery store, and came right back. Whoever broke into the house had to see that the owners were leaving and got in and out very quickly because they returned shortly after. There are several houses where people have been moving things in and out plus the garage sale was this weekend. It may have looked like someone moving or someone who had bought something at the garage sale rather than someone walking down the street with stolen property.

Be careful, leave your gates locked, and let's help keep an eye on our neighbors' homes too. I can't believe this happened when most of us were home and some may have even been outside. It happened right under our noses. We should pay more attention to the goings on around us when we're out.

Thanks, Misty

From: megatlin [mailto:megatlin@verizon.net]

Sent: Tuesday, May 09, 2006 6:14 AM

Subject: PS

Regarding the previous email: it took the  ${\tt Ft.}$  Worth police dept an hour to get here.